The Commanding Officer

U.S. Coast Guard Loran Station Attu

Requests the honor of your company at the
change of Command Ceremony
at which
Chief Warrant Officer Mark S. Howard
will be relieved by

Chief Warrant Officer James W. Winbourne

on Wednesday, the 12th of July 2006
at Loran Station Attu

Reception to follow Uniforms:

R.S.V.P. card enclosed, Guests: Tropical Blue Long
Phone (907) 463-2970 ext. 302 Civilian: Informal

Or e-mail:

hgierschke2@cgalaska.uscg.mil



Change of Command
Has been Changed to
05 July 2006



